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Bollinger on Bollinger Bands
2001-08-21

john bollinger is a giant in today s trading community his bollinger bands
sharpen the sensitivity of fixed indicators allowing them to more precisely
reflect a market s volatility by more accurately indicating the existing market
environment they are seen by many as today s standard and most reliable tool
for plotting expected price action now in bollinger on bollinger bands
bollinger himself explains how to use this extraordinary technique to compare
price and indicator action and make sound sensible and profitable trading
decisions concise straightforward and filled with instructive charts and graphs
this remarkable book will be essential reading for all serious traders
regardless of market bollinger includes his simple system for implementation
and techniques for combining bands and indicators

My Life in Dire Straits
2021-11-11

with a foreword by mark knopfler an uplifting journey through the sheer hard
work pitfalls and thrills of navigating a great rock band to the pinnacle of
success i so enjoyed the ride roger taylor dire straits filled giant stadiums
around the world and sold hundreds of millions of records throughout the
eighties they were one of the biggest bands on the planet their classic songs
sultans of swing romeo and juliet money for nothing brothers in arms formed the
soundtrack of a generation and live on today still racking up sales still being
played on the radio on every continent in my life in dire straits john illsley
founding member bassist and mainstay evokes the spirit of the times and tells
the story of one of the great live acts of rock history starting with his own
unlikely beginnings in middle england he recounts the band s rise from humble
origins in london s spit and sawdust pubs to the best known venues in the world
the working man s clubs to madison square garden gigging with wild punk bands
to the live aid stage at wembley until ultimately the shattering demands of
touring on a global scale and living life in the spotlight took their
inevitable toll john s story is also a tribute to his great friend mark
knopfler the band s lead singer songwriter and gifted guitarist the only band
members to stay the fifteen year distance told with searching honesty soulful
reflection and wry humour this is the first and only account of that incredible
story

The Story of America's First Integrated Rock-N-Roll
Band
2018-06-23

learn the history of america s very first professional black and white band
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based in philadelphia the polkadots turned later the rhythm rockets was the
very first professional integrated band out there on the road showing america
what brotherly love was all about

John & Yoko/Plastic Ono Band
2020-11-17

a definitive in depth revelatory exploration of john lennon s intensely
personal first major solo album after the breakup of the beatles described by
lennon as the best thing i ve ever done and widely regarded as his best solo
album john lennon plastic ono band was released on 11 december 1970 with first
hand commentary by lennon ono and other members of the band and packed with
previously unseen photographs by those who documented their lives this incisive
volume offers new insights into the raw emotions and open mindset of lennon
after marriage to ono and the breakup of the beatles to the making of the album
and revealing interview with jann wenner in december 1970 primal therapy had a
huge impact on lennon s songwriting resulting in the creation of intensely
personal soul baring tracks this book takes his lyrics as a starting point and
explores lennon s life career and self perception from performing flea with the
beatles to authenticity as a solo artist

Drummer Boy of John John
2012

carnival is coming and the villagers of john john trinidad are getting ready to
jump up and celebrate with music dancing and a parade best of all the roti king
has promised free rotis tasty fried pancakes filled with chicken herbs and
spices for the best band in the parade young winston dreams of feasting on
those delicious rotis but there s a problem he s not in a band pondering his
predicament as he wanders through the village junkyard winston makes a curious
musical discovery that may be just the ticket to realizing his dream with
ingenuity and the help of his friends winston takes on the carnival bands
drumming his way to victory and to the roti king s prized treat musical text
and sun drenched paintings joyously transport readers to the caribbean in this
exuberant story inspired by the early life of winston spree simon a pioneer in
the development of the steel drum

Bollinger on Bollinger Bands
2002

in this long awaited book by the trading icon john bollinger traders learn the
ins and outs of bollinger bands one of today s indispensable market tools from
the man who created them 100 illustrations
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The Incredible Band of John Philip Sousa
2006

most famous for his military marches john philip sousa led a group of devoted
musicians around the world and shaped a new cultural landscape this book
documents almost every aspect of the march king s band its history its star
performers its appearances on recordings and the problems the group faced on
their 1911 trip around the world

Corn Flakes with John Lennon
2010-10-12

robert hilburn s storied career as a rock critic has allowed him a behind the
scenes look at the lives of some of the most iconic figures of our time he was
the only music critic to visit folsom prison with johnny cash he met john
lennon during his lost weekend period in los angeles and they became friends
bob dylan granted him his only interviews during his born again period and the
occasion of his 50th birthday michael jackson invited hilburn to watch cartoons
with him in his bedroom when springsteen took to playing only old hits hilburn
scolded him for turning his legendary concerts into oldies revues and
springsteen changed his set list in this totally unique account of the
symbiotic relationship between critic and musical artist hilburn reflects on
the ways in which he has changed and been changed by the subjects he s covered
bono weighs in with an introduction about how hilburn s criticism influenced
and altered his own development as a musician corn flakes with john lennon is
more than about one man s adventures in rock and roll it s the gripping and
untold story of how popular music reshapes the way we think about the world and
helps to define the modern american character

Band in the Wind
2019-02-23

1967 a coming of age a coming together a coming of tragedy and all they cared
about was the music

Who's who in Rock & Roll
1991

a guide to 500 influential artists and bands in popular music from the mid
1950s to the present day covers rock pop soul disco heavy metal and some
country and reggae
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Under the Big Black Sun
2016-04-26

under the big black sun explores the nascent los angeles punk rock movement and
its evolution to hardcore punk as it s never been told before john doe of the
legendary band x and co author tom desavia have woven together an enthralling
story of the legendary west coast scene from 1977 1982 by enlisting the voices
of people who were there the book shares chapter length tales from the authors
along with personal essays from famous and infamous players in the scene
through interstitial commentary john doe narrates this journey through the land
of film noir sunshine hollywood back alleys and suburban sprawl illustrated
with 50 rare photos this is the story of the art that was born under the big
black sun

Punk Rock
2010-12-15

to see the clash on the white riot tour was like discovering how to be a rock
star you just did it yourself you didn t wait for someone to come and discover
you that was the most important thing that came out of punk we came home and we
cut our hair and bought skinny trousers it was year zero that was the moment
for me billy bragg punk rock is a book like no other it is an oral history of a
radical movement which exploded in seventies britain with its own clothes hair
artwork fanzines and radical politics punk boasted a diy ethos that meant
anyone could take part the scene was uniquely vibrant and energetic leaving an
extraordinary legacy of notorious events charismatic characters and
inspirational music john robb has spent over a year interviewing more than 100
contributors including glen matlock mick jones don letts slash billy bragg hugh
cornwell and captain sensible now for the first time they give the inside view
on events such as the sex pistols swearing live on the bill grundy tv show and
staging their anti jubilee riverboat party on the thames famous gigs at the
roxy and 100 club and the groundbreaking records by the pistols the clash the
damned and others from the widely debated roots of punk in the late sixties
through to the fallout of the post punk period in 1984 and the ongoing
influence on today s bands punk rock is the definitive oral history of an
inimitable and exciting movement

Girl Groups
2013

from the 1950s through the 1980s girl groups were hot and not just because of
their looks these rocking women had a profound impact on our culture and left
us with a lifetime s worth of memorable tunes now you can learn about all your
favorite female artists and you can build the ultimate girl powered record
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collection for yourself this expanded and updated book features biographical
information of over sixty five of the most significant girl groups of rock n
roll and rhythm n blues everyone from the supremes to the go gos these profiles
contain complete discographies for each of the groups and quotes from members
of many of the featured groups also included a comprehensive list of all girl
groups and their labels pricing for 500 of the most collectible girl group
records more than 150 photos this book enables all music lovers to learn how
those fabulous voices came together to form the harmonies that captured
generations and also find out the most current values of the hottest
collectible records

Buffalo City Directory
1893

historical papers are prefixed to several issues

Rehearsing the Band
2008

for conductors of wind ensembles grades 4 high school 5 advanced high school
and 6 college professional this book brings together pragmatic advice and
knowledge from practicing conductors from all over the united states each
chapter is by the practicing conductor each addressing the same subjects as
they pertain to rehearsing a wind ensemble in addition each contributor
recommends a list of the 30 best works for each of the levels of band from each
conductor compiled in the appendix

Jive, Twist and Stomp
2010

rock roll pioneers jive twist and stomp is a backstage pass into the lives and
times of western australia s pioneers of popular music from bon scott s the
spektors to johnny young s johnny and the strangers this is the a to z of wa s
bands and venues of the 50s and 60s so dust off your records put on your
dancing shoes and enjoy some classic stories and shoebox memorabilia from this
fascinating musical era it was the accumulated energy pf the fifties pioneers
of perth pop that set the scene for later casting a potion into the well of
musical inspiration for those who followed our lauded performers of today from
the foreword by colin nichol

Continuum (Songbook)
2007-04-01
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play it like it is mayer was recently lauded by rolling stone for his massive
guitar talent this folio features notes tab for all 12 songs from his third cd
including the hits gravity and waiting on the world to change plus his cover of
hendrix s bold as love also includes an intro on the making of the album grammy
winner best pop vocal album

1569-1578
1878

a collection of memories by one who played as a young man under john philip
sousa in the united states naval training station band at great lakes illinois

Nostalgic Happenings in the Three Bands of John
Philip Sousa
1982

the velvet underground and nico has influenced the sound of more bands than any
other album and remarkably it still sounds as fresh and challenging today as it
did upon its release in 1967 in this book joe harvard covers everything from
lou reed s lyrical genius to john cale s groundbreaking instrumentation and
from the creative input of andy warhol to the fine details of the recording
process with input from co producer norman dolph and velvets fan jonathan
richman harvard documents the creation of a record which in the eyes of many
has never been matched excerpt in 1966 some studios like abbey road had
technicians in white lab coats and even the less formal studios usually had
actual engineering graduates behind the consoles studios were still more about
science than art clients who dared make technical suggestions were treated with
bemusement derision or hostility the velvets were a young band under constant
critical attack and the pressure to conform in order to gain acceptance must
have been tremendous most bands of that era compromised with their record
companies through wholesale revamping of their image from wardrobe to musical
style changing or omitting lyrics creating drastically edited versions for
radio airplay or eliminating songs entirely from their sets and records with
andy warhol in the band s corner such threats were minimized

The Velvet Underground's The Velvet Underground and
Nico
2004-03-31

born into a regular bronx family and inspired by the likes of hendrix led
zepellin and the kinks ace frehley first picked up his brother s guitar at the
age of 12 he had already performed in a number of bands when in january 1973 he
auditioned for an ad that read guitarist wanted with flash and balls within a
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week he was invited to join the band was kiss frehley explains how the band
developed their style in the early days making their own clothes wearing make
up and platform shoes ace himself even designed the band s double lightning
bolt logo before long his persona the spaceman was born and the familiar kiss
look established almost overnight they left behind 1 500 seater theatres in the
midwest and were playing sold out stadiums around the world life in kiss was a
whirlwind of accidents overdoses and excess ace partied with the likes of john
belushi and nic nolte and enjoyed the seemingly endless supply of fringe
benefits that came from being in one of the most successful bands in the
history of rock n roll but soon problems with substance abuse would lead to his
leaving the band in 1982 before returning for a second tenure in 1996 ace in
the hole is the story of kiss but much more than that it s the story of a kid
from the bronx who found purpose and salvation through music and rose to the
top it s the story of a guy who lived life to the fullest and almost forfeited
his life as a result and ultimately it s a survival story ace is alive and
kicking still making music and influencing a new generation of guitarists

No Regrets
2011

fifteen piece swinging dance bands swept the country in popularity during the
big band era of 1935 1946 the only time in america s history to date when jazz
was the most popular form of music this book provides detailed profiles many
based on personal interviews of the era s bandleaders musicians vocalists
arrangers and contributors publisher s information

When Swing was the Thing
2008

this book provides an introduction to band theory and the electronic properties
of materials at a level suitable for final year undergraduates or first year
graduate students it sets out to provide the vocabulary and quantum mechanical
training necessary to understand the electronic optical and structural
properties of the materials met in science and technology and describes some of
the experimental techniques which are used to study band structure today in
order to leave space for recent developments the drude model and the
introduction of quantum statistics are treated synoptically however bloch s
theorem and two tractable limits a very weak periodic potential and the tight
binding model are developed rigorously and in three dimensions having
introduced the ideas of bands effective masses and holes semiconductor and
metals are treated in some detail along with the newer ideas of artificial
structures such as super lattices and quantum wells layered organic substances
and oxides some recent hot topics in research are covered e g the fractional
quantum hall effect and nano devices which can be understood using the
techniques developed in the book in illustrating examples of e g the de haas
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van alphen effect the book focuses on recent experimental data showing that the
field is a vibrant and exciting one references to many recent review articles
are provided so that the student can conduct research into a chosen topic at a
deeper level several appendices treating topics such as phonons and crystal
structure make the book self contained introduction to the fundamentals of band
theory and electronic properties in condensed matter physic today

Band Theory and Electronic Properties of Solids
2001-08-30

liverpool s dynamic music scene gave the world the beatles what city could hope
to follow that but 12 years later in 1974 lightning nearly struck twice deaf
school were a band formed in john lennon s old art college rehearsing in the
very same rooms with their chaotic and wildly entertaining brand of rock
cabaret deaf school were tipped for instant stardom and signed up by warner
brothers in california but suddenly with the world at their feet deaf school
were swept aside by britain s punk rock revolution a great band said the sex
pistols manager malcolm mclaren but it s just as bad being too early as too
late though their hopes were dashed the band has never surrendered and 40 years
on deaf school s influence is acknowledged by british bands from madness to
dexy s midnight runners their reunion shows still madly glamorous and eccentric
are tribal gatherings for a fanbase that never forgot them the band s first
full length biography is written by british music writer paul du noyer a
follower since deaf school s early days in liverpool deaf school are such a
delicious secret he says it s almost a shame to reveal it

Deaf School
2013-10-21

john michalak and dan cull owners of gorilla music have over 40 years of real
life experience in the music business and have worked with close to 100 000
bands 100 000 bands is an incredible number this astounding experience that has
given the authors unsurpassed knowledge on every facet of the music industry
knowledge that they in turn are passing along here in their book rock your city
rock your city is the first music book to explain what it really takes to get
to the top of the music business find out here if your band is doing things
wrong like playing too many shows or writing songs that lack the ability to get
the industries attention

America's Music Makers
2011-03

hold on world revisits lennon and ono s love affair and startling
collaborations john lennon s plastic ono band was arguably the most emotionally
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honest album ever made it wasn t merely another record but more like a sonic
exorcism a spiritual public bloodletting lennon s album drove a stake through
the heart of the beatles myth while confronting everything else in john s life
from dylan to god to his glorified status as a working class hero determined to
rid himself of past traumas abandonment by his father and the death of his
mother julia lennon wrote the most powerful song cycle of his career
confronting fear disappointment and illusion all the while espousing his love
for yoko ono released simultaneously ono s album yoko ono plastic ono band is
emotionally raw and challenging it inspired bands like the b 52s and yo la
tengo to employ pure sound whether shrieking vocals or guitar feedback to
express their deepest feelings

Rock Your City
2012-04

die musikbranche verfügt über die einzigartige fähigkeit eine geradezu
fanatische treue bei ihren anhängern zu erzeugen von den rolling stones über
elton john und madonna bis hin zu u2 die altrocker wissen ganz genau wie sie
ihre fans glücklich machen so dass diese ihr geld in neue platten und
konzertkarten etc investieren brands that rock entstand in zusammenarbeit mit
der rock and roll hall of fame die zahlreiche geschichten und auch geheimnisse
der branchengrößen preisgibt das buch vermittelt einen einzigartigen einblick
wie man markenbewusstsein kundentreue und gewinne vergrößern kann indem man
sich der strategien der international erfolgreichsten marken bedient die
autoren beschreiben einen 13 stufen marketingplan für die entwicklung einer
tiefen beziehung zum kunden das hauptziel besteht darin kunden in treue
anhänger zu verwandeln in leute die bereit sind zeit aufmerksamkeit energie
gefühle und geld in den aufbau und die aufrechterhaltung ihrer beziehung zu
einer marke zu investieren mit einer fülle von anekdoten interviews mit
brancheninsidern und beispielen zu unternehmen die diese strategie äußerst
erfolgreich angewandt haben darunter die nfl jetblue walmart und victoria s
secret brands that rock hier erfahren sie wie sie markenikonen erschaffen und
anhänger begeistern und zwar immer aufs neue eine ebenso aufschlussreiche wie
unterhaltsame lektüre die sich insbesondere an manager richtet die mit
klassischem rock groß geworden sind geschrieben von einem bestseller
autorenteam

The Cotton Centennial, 1790-1890
1891

by far the best book this year brilliant discursive and wise ben goldacre the
strange tale of the death life and legacy of the hugely successful band they
were the bestselling singles band in the world they had awards credibility
commercial success and creative freedom then they deleted their records erased
themselves from musical history and burnt their last million pounds in a



partnership act multiple choice questions answers

2023-01-07 11/15 partnership act multiple
choice questions answers

boathouse on the isle of jura and they couldn t say why this is not just the
story of the klf it is a book about carl jung alan moore robert anton wilson
ken campbell dada situationism discordianism magic chaos punk rave the
alchemical symbolism of doctor who and the special power of the number 23
wildly unauthorised and unlike any other music biography the klf is a trawl
through chaos on the trail of a beautiful accidental mythology read by john
higgs p orion publishing group 2018

Hold On World
2021-06-01

composed or arranged by frank erickson john kinyon and john o reilly this
exciting collection includes 14 never before published selections correlated to
specific pages in the yamaha band student book 1 presented in a variety of
styles these full band pieces will captivate students and audiences alike and
will continue to motivate young bands year after year

Brands That Rock
2003-10-09

an insider s look at the birth evolution and growing popularity of christian
rock music unprecendented sales for music groups such as dc talk and the
supertones as well as the recent successes of crossover artists such as jars of
clay mxpx and sixpence none the richer have inspired interest and further
investigation in this very underrated area of rock

The KLF
2013-09-26

what you see is what you hear develops a unique model of analysis that helps
students and advanced scholars alike to look at audiovisual texts from a fresh
perspective adopting an engaging writing style the author draws an accessible
picture of the field offering several analytical tools historical background
and numerous case studies divided into five main sections the monograph covers
problems of definitions history and most of all analysis the first part raises
the main problems related to audiovisuality including taxonomical and
historical questions the second part provides the bases for the understanding
of audiovisual creative communication as a whole introducing a novel
theoretical model for its analysis the next three part focus elaborate on the
model in all its constituents and with plenty of case studies taken from the
field of cinema tv music videos advertising and other forms of audiovisuality
methodologically the book is informed by different paradigms of film and media
studies multimodality studies structuralism narratology auteur theory in the
broad sense communication studies semiotics and the so called numanities what
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you see is what you hear enables readers to better understand how to analyze
the structure and content of diverse audiovisual texts to discuss their
different idioms and to approach them with curiosity and critical spirit

Yamaha Performance Folio
1994-08

over the course of ten years legendary young band composers john o reilly and
mark williams composed and arranged over 100 creative works that correlate with
specific pages in their highly successful band method accent on achievement
alfred music is now proud to make these arrangements available in a book format
that includes 22 full arrangements in each collection the light concert
collection includes creative arrangements of folk rock jazz and latin american
music titles no drummer left behind synco rock canciones mexicanas more cowbell
stand up and swing legend of the alhambra pico rivera mountain songs african
marching song echoes of santa fe two chinese folk songs skye boat song mary ann
sailor s holiday camino real viva mariachi african spirit dance trumpets of
seville rockin candy mountain mucho mariachi river trilogy rockin la bamba

Raised by Wolves
2000

over the course of ten years legendary young band composers john o reilly and
mark williams composed and arranged over 100 creative works that correlate with
specific pages in their highly successful band method accent on achievement
alfred music is now proud to make these arrangements available in a book format
that includes 22 full arrangements in each collection the light concert
collection includes creative arrangements of folk rock jazz and latin american
music titles no drummer left behind synco rock canciones mexicanas more cowbell
stand up and swing legend of the alhambra pico rivera mountain songs african
marching song echoes of santa fe two chinese folk songs skye boat song mary ann
sailor s holiday camino real viva mariachi african spirit dance trumpets of
seville rockin candy mountain mucho mariachi river trilogy rockin la bamba

What You See Is What You Hear
2020-01-01

new to continuum s acclaimed 33 1 3 series this is a novella informed by
extensive research and interviews with surviving band members

Accent on Performance Light Concert Collection for
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Alto Saxophone
2013-05-16

it s all about the music welcome to another in the legends of rock roll series
this is like the others a mini biography of one the greatest of american
performers and bands bruce springsteen and the e street band come with me for a
walk down memory lane as i review the life of bruce springsteen and especially
the music that he produced we ll visit each of his hits and find out how they
came to be written or how they were recorded and discuss any trivia that might
be associated with the music this book is about the man and the band but even
more importantly it s about the music this series is my way of honoring the
people that have brought so much joy to our lives over the years it is an
unauthorized fan tribute bruce springsteen has been writing and performing
since the late sixties starting out as most performers and song writers do by
writing and playing wherever and whenever he could he was the member of several
bands before putting together what is arguably the best band in the business
the e street band success did not come immediately to bruce springsteen the
break though came in 1975 with a rocker called born to run from then on
everyone took bruce seriously the chapters include introduction my remembrances
of bruce springsteen in general and a kick off for the book early life a brief
summary of his life before the music started making music his life how did
bruce get started in the business asbury park this is where bruce got his start
first album was the first one a success the second one born to run after this
album everyone took him seriously darkness on the edge of town he followed up
with another classic the river this was his first number one album but
certainly not his last born in the u s a the album that would truly make him a
legend how many singles did the album produce patti scialfa love and marriage
was not an easy road for bruce live 1975 85 the first box set in the history of
the charts to debut at number one disbanding the e street band bruce goes it
alone at least for a little while bringing them back together in 1999 bruce
brought the e street band back together again and they did a reunion tour
politics for the first time bruce got behind a candidate for president john
kerry supporting barack obama continuing his support of democratic candidates
he is firmly behind obama in 2008 e street band a mini tribute to the members
of the band both past and present legacy of bruce springsteen every legends
book has a legacy section where we review the awards and contributions of the
artist afterword my closing thoughts grammy awards a list of the grammy awards
won by bruce and the band discography a list of the major albums and singles by
bruce springsteen

Official Gazette of the United States Patent Office
1879

in september 1968 four english lads gathered together for the first time in a
small stuffy london rehearsal room in a basement filled with wall to wall
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amplifiers it was their first big tryout as musicians and each of them was
nervous would they come together as a band or would they crash and burn
becoming nothing but a rock footnote then the room exploded with wailing chords
howling vocals and a locked tight rhythm section a sonic assault of heretofore
unknown power here for the first time was led zeppelin the screaming rock
guitar of jimmy page the scorching blues vocals of robert plant the driving
jazz bass of john paul jones and the power drumming of john bonham the session
was amazing electrifying and stunning the zepp had arrived there was no turning
back and rock entertainment would never be the same again told by the band the
musicians the groupies and the fans themselves this chronicle of one of rock s
greatest and most innovative bands comes alive with the hiss of turntables the
sweat of the crowd at the fillmore east the hustle and bustle of backstage life
and the electricity of small clubs where rock history was about to be made it s
a story about a band s influence on two impressionable guys and the countless
others who came to get the led out and stayed to become part of rock n roll
legend with exclusive and rare photos

Accent on Performance Light Concert Collection for
Bassoon
2013-05-16

The United States Marine Band
1945

Band's Music From Big Pink
2005-11-16

Legends of Rock & Roll - Bruce Springsteen
2019-09-13

Whole Lotta Led: Our Flight With Led Zeppelin
2005-09-01
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